
WEEKLY BULLETIN MAY 3RD, 2024
Rosewood - Trimont College TERM 3 - BULLETIN 3 OF 12 

THIS
week on THE HILL

Our Form 3 students continue to
impress! Congratulations to Pierce
Dalton-Brown, another form 3 student,
for making himself, his family, and
most certainly his school proud! Pierce
has qualified to represent our country
at the 2024 CARIFTA Triathlon,
Aquathlon, and Mixed Relay
Championships on August 17th and
18th in Barbados. We want to wish him
and his (our) team all the success. Go
get them, Pierce!

And congratulations to Liam Woo for
placing 2nd in the 14-16 age group at
the intermediate level for Kata and 3rd
for Kumite in the Shotokan Kodokan
Karate and Judo competition at the
Five Rivers Secondary School, Arouca.

OUR STUDENTS
CONTINUE TO EXCEL... 

Spanish Week is coming! Rosewood-Trimont
College will observe Hispanic Weeks from
April 29th to May 10th. The festivities will
culminate in a Feria de Mayo on the final
day, where students will take centre stage,
enjoying food tastings, games, music,
singing, and dancing. Within their
classrooms transformed into vibrant
restaurant/café atmospheres, each space
will represent the unique culture of the
country studied, creating an immersive and
exciting learning experience for all the
students. 

SPANISH WEEK
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Last Saturday, April 27th, we
celebrated Family Day at the Lantana
Conference Center, where just over
200 people from our schools
gathered to share moments of
games, fun, and good food. We also
organized an exciting tour of the
cocoa plantation. The children, as
expected, took every opportunity to
have fun, even playing pickleball on
the court. It was a truly special day,
where we were able to strengthen
family ties among our families. We
thank everyone who joined and
contributed to this event.

LANTANA FAMILY DAY
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Nestle LiveWell 5k will be held on Sunday 19th May 2024. Start time 6:30 a.m. Starting
location CIC Grounds (Opposite Nelson Mandela Park). EDFAM schools, (Arbor and
Rosewood-Trimont) will be joining forces to participate in this event. We invite you,
your families and friends to participate. Magnificent Nestlé themed medals for all
finishers.
         ✅ Hydration and motivation stations to cheer you on
         ✅ Cash prizes for top 3 male and female finishers
         ✅ Age group prizes
         ✅ Prizes for largest teams (Top 3)
         ✅ Product sampling and giveaways

Sign-up costs $150. It's a run or walk event, which means you can choose the pace
that suits you and your family. Let's come together, get active, and make a difference
as a united school community.

To register as part of our school's team, please type into the section of Team or Club:
ArborRosewoodTrimont

Hope to see our families out in their numbers for the race.

The Form 5 students will be organizing a movie screening at the Maraval
campus on May 17th. The proceeds will go towards financing expenses
related to our students' graduation.
We hope to have your support by purchasing a ticket. This will be a wonderful
opportunity to enjoy a movie alongside other parents and support our
students on their journey towards graduation.

MOVIE NIGHT 
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Dear Parents:

Captured Moments Ltd is pleased to offer photographic Services to Rosewood-Trimont
College on Monday 6th and Tuesday 7th to photograph all students. Please ensure
that your child is in full uniform and is suitably groomed. You will then be given the
opportunity to purchase photographs at a very reasonable cost. The School will also
obtain copies for their archival purposes.

We are pleased to offer parents these options for purchase:
 1. 2 (5x7) Individual Photographs and a Class composite (8x12) @ $255.00 
 2. 2(8x12) individual Photographs @ $260.00
 3. 1 (8x12) Individual Photograph and 1 (8x12) Class composite @ $265.00 
 4. 1(8x12) Plaque @ $290.00
 5. 1(12x18) Plaque @ $450.00 

We are now moving forward to digital platforms for ease of process Via WhatsApp and
Email. Parents are asked to avail each student with an envelope addressed to
Veronica Lara on the picture Day, with student name, class and a contact number with
payment of purchase of package. Following this we would able to send digital
samples of your child’s photographs personally. 

PLEASE BE ASSURED THAT YOUR CHILD’S PHOTO IS NEVER PUBLISHED IN ANY FORM OR
LEAVES OUR DIRECT CONTROL.

We thank you and the school for the opportunity to serve you to preserve these
precious moments. 

This will go directly to Captured moments to manage at his direct phone numbers or
email address as outlined +1 (868) 382 4685 / 361 0436

Thanks

Veronica Lara

CAPTURED MOMENTS LIMITED WILL BE COMING INTO SCHOOL
ON MONDAY 6TH  AND TUESDAY 7TH TO TAKE OUR CLASS
AND INDIVIDUAL PICTURES. PLEASE READ THE NOTE TO SEE

THE AVAILABLE OPTIONS FOR PURCHASE. IF YOU WOULD LIKE
SOMETHING DIFFERENT PLEASE REACH OUT TO THEM

DIRECTLY TO MAKE AN ARRANGEMENT. ALL MONIES WILL
NEED TO BE SENT IN A SEALED ENVELOPE WITH INFORMATION
CLEARLY WRITTEN ON IT. PLEASE READ THE DOCUMENT TO

SEE EXACTLY WHAT IS REQUIRED. 

PICTURE DAY!!!







https://forms.gle/FbqbsSwD22FK9CEK6

